
KEY INFORMATION

TO-DO
Please remember that meals need
to be booked by midnight on
Wednesday the week before. Any
meals booked after this will not show
up on our system. 

Please Like, share and comment on
our facebook page:
www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

School newsSchool news

www.colwallceprimary.co.uk

EVENTS

Monday 29th January - 
Year 3/4 Netball

Thursday 1st February
Year 1/2 Football

Friday 2nd February - 
School Disco
KS1 - 4.45-5.45pm
KS2 - 6-7pm

Thursday 8th February- 
Year 3/4 Boys Football - 7v7

Friday 26th January 2024

Updated Attendance Policy -
Please be sure to read our new
attendance policy which was
emailed to you last week.

Looking for - 
We are looking for a clock for our hall.
Do you have one you no longer use,
that you would like to give a new
home to?

OPAL Parent Survey - 
Please click on the link below to
complete our survey seeking
feedback on our playtime provision.

https://forms.office.com/e/0BtCgnbu
eB

Thank you - 
Thankyou to everyone who
contributed to our toy collection. We
had loads of lovely toys to send off to
charity.

 

Thank you to our wonderful volunteers
who came to help with the library

today. They will be reconvening next
Friday to continue sorting. If anyone is

available and would like to join the
team, they would appreciate the help. 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED



Year 3 - Martha and Jude

STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 - Kian and Olive
Reception - Leo and Joziah

Year 2 - Harrison and Riley
Year 4 - Fred and Nel

Year 5 - Julie-Anne and Bea

Year 6 - Harry M and Jack

This week’s attendance 
award goes  to 
Years 1 - 96.25%

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

SNAP SHOT OF THE WEEK

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential

Mrs Harrison’s Star of the Week -Young Voices including the
teahcers

Year 1 
Year 1 have enjoyed learning their
meeting tale all about Beegu. This
week we changed the story to our
own ideas, and we came up with
some fantastic adjectives to add
into our story.



 Nursery - Wonderful whales
Have you ever wondered how big a whales tail is? This week we have

drawn and measured one. Have you ever considered seeing the world
from a different perspective? Well this week we have looked at life

through the eyes of a snail and seen how one snail saw so much of the
World from the tail of a whale. We have found that lots of objects in
Nursery have a ‘h’ sound in them and that there are lots of frogs, still

hopping around our classroom, from our speckled frog song, from last
week. We have also considered how important whales are to us.

SNAPSHOT OF THE WEEK

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential
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SNAP SHOT OF THE WEEK

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential

Year 3 - In the Hot Seat!
Year 3 have been having a wonderful time

learning their story 'The Door'! We have hotseated
the character of Billy to find out his motive and to

learn more about the type of person he is. Of
course, we had to take some hot seat snaps for

you to see! 
 



Year 5
In Year 5 this week, we have

been inspired by the fine artist
Kittie Jones and her fluid

capture of the countryside. We
looked into Japanese Sumi-e,
ink drawings, and let our paint
brushes capture the essence
and movement of the hills. In

History, we had a chance to hold
some Ancient Roman artefacts

– coins and broaches which
could have belonged to a

Roman legionnaire! 
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Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential
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